Good evening, Kiser families. This is principal Merrie Conaway. Check out this week’s Tiger
Times https://secure.smore.com/n/m6¢g0. This week’s edition contains a GCS update
about our new building construction timeline. We wish all our Tiger Families a fun and
relaxing spring break next week and look forward to seeing you when we return to school on
Monday, April 21st. Have a wonderful week!
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